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The PeaceHealth St. John Medical Center Foundation, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (Tax 
ID #91-1538852) will be holding its signature gala event, A Star Affaire, on December 14, 2019, 
at the Cowlitz Regional Event Center. This event has raised more than $4.1 million dollars from 
our community, for our community. The evening will feature cocktails, dinner, live and silent 
auctions, live entertainment, and a variety of other activities to keep attendees captivated. Our 
goal for this year’s event is to raise a net amount of $175,000 for our Heart fund. 
 
 

If you would like more information on this event, please do not hesitate to contact me at 360-
414-7900 or email to cbarr@peacehealth.org.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Cathy Barr, CFRE Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

White Christmas: A Star Affaire 
Saturday, December 14, 2019- 6 pm 
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